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Comments: Dear USFS, I oppose the Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement &amp; Expansion project. The

influx of use that would be a result of the expansion will negatively impact the natural landscape and wildlife

habitats. POWDR has a track record of having no regard for maintaining a sense of place and does not belong in

the back woods of Montana. Holland Lake Lodge plays an important role in the community;  handing over this

property to an out-of-state corporate entity would destroy the uniqueness and charm that it has maintained for so

many years. Keep Holland Lake Lodge in the "Montana Family!"


